
SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL
Oakleaze, Gloucester

Brass Group - Monday 1 February - 6 PM

This email has an attachment - click here to open

Dear Brass Group Members

It was great to see a few more of you join last week's rehearsal. I will therefore, pursue the 6.00 pm start time and
hope this doesn't encroach too much on family evening meal time. I really do appreciate your flexibility in this regard.

I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on Monday 1 February at 6.00 pm. Please download your part
to Slaidburn from the attachment if you haven't already done so.

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/95697924694

Meeting ID: 956 9792 4694 

Best wishes

Matthew Morgan

HEADMASTER

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk
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